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Brief REDCap Survey for potential study:

The WF NCORP Research Base is considering a potential study in development, comparing hypofractionated radiotherapy (1 – 5 fractions) versus single fraction SRS to evaluate for the possibility of decreased toxicity in brain metastasis patients receiving immunotherapy.

We would appreciate you taking the time to fill out this very brief survey using the following link:

https://redcap.wakehealth.edu/redcapccc/surveys/?s=FJ9AWCKP3F




